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Staff Recommendation: 

The BCOPA 242 – Rubick Appeal report is for information. 

Background: 

Adolf and Sharon Rubick made an application to create two farm lots, being 40 and 20 
hectares, from a 60-hectare farm.  The application required a Bruce County Official Plan 
Amendment to permit the 20 hectare farm lot. 
 
On August 15, 2019 Planning and Development Committee recommended approval of BCOPA 
242 and permit the 20 hectare farm lot. 
 
Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing (MMAH) has appealed Council’s decision to approve 
OPA 242.  The reasons for this appeal are attached as Appendix A to this report. 

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

There are no financial, staffing, legal or IT considerations associated with this report. 
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